GET INVOLVED

Join the President's Advisory Council at Markham Stouffville Hospital. This group provides strategic advice to the leaders of the hospital and helps shape the future of MSH as we look at how we deliver programs and services today and in the future.

The President's Advisory Council is made up of leaders from business, community services and religious sectors who have an interest in healthcare in the area. You are a leader within your community and would like the opportunity to provide strategic advice to MSH on a variety of issues including patient experience, community engagement, strategic planning and innovation.

Let Us Know You're Interested

Members will be appointed to the council and will be expected to attend a minimum of four to six meetings a year. For more information or to submit your resume and a brief expression of interest (no more than one page), please email myhospital@msh.on.ca by July 14, 2017. All applications will be reviewed by a panel.



www.msh.on.ca

/markhamstouffvillehospital

@mshospital